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Introduction: 

On 25th February 2023, a one-day Faculty Development Program (FDP) on Adobe Express was 

conducted at [Name of the Venue]. The FDP aimed to empower educators and professionals with 

the skills and knowledge required to effectively use Adobe Express, a popular graphic design 

and image editing software. The event brought together a diverse group of participants, including 

teachers, trainers, graphic designers, and students interested in enhancing their digital design 

skills. 

Program Highlights: 

1. Inaugural Session: 

• The FDP commenced with an inaugural session where the organizers welcomed the 

participants and introduced the agenda for the day. 

• Distinguished speakers from the field of graphic design and digital media shared their 

insights into the importance of Adobe Express in modern education and professional 

settings. 

2. Workshops and Hands-on Training: 

• The heart of the FDP consisted of hands-on workshops and training sessions conducted 

by certified Adobe experts. 



• Participants were provided with personal laptops and Adobe Express software for 

practical exercises. 

• The workshops covered a range of topics, including: 

• Introduction to Adobe Express: Overview of the software's interface and basic 

tools. 

• Image Editing: Techniques for retouching and enhancing photos. 

• Graphic Design: Creating posters, flyers, and other visual content. 

• Typography: Working with text and fonts in design projects. 

• Exporting and Sharing: Saving and sharing design projects in various formats. 

 

 

 

3. Interactive Q&A Sessions: 

• After each workshop, participants had the opportunity to ask questions and seek 

clarification on specific topics. 

• The interactive nature of these sessions encouraged active learning and engagement. 

4. Networking and Collaboration: 



• Breaks and lunch provided opportunities for networking and collaboration among 

participants. 

• Attendees could share their experiences, exchange ideas, and build professional 

connections. 

5. Resource Materials: 

• Participants received resource materials, including handouts, tutorial guides, and sample 

projects to continue their learning journey after the FDP. 

6. Certification: 

• At the end of the FDP, participants received certificates of completion to recognize their 

participation and newly acquired skills. 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

Feedback and Evaluation: 

Participants' feedback on the FDP was overwhelmingly positive. Many participants expressed 

their satisfaction with the quality of training and the knowledge gained. The interactive approach 

and practical exercises were particularly praised for their effectiveness in learning Adobe 

Express. 

Conclusion: 

The one-day Faculty Development Program on Adobe Express held on 25th February 2023 was 

a resounding success. It provided educators and professionals with valuable skills in graphic 

design and image editing using Adobe Express. The event fostered learning, networking, and 

collaboration among participants, ensuring a fruitful and enriching experience for all. Such 

initiatives are essential in equipping educators and professionals with the tools and knowledge 

needed to excel in a rapidly evolving digital world. The organizers deserve commendation for 

their efforts in arranging this informative and engaging FDP. 

 

 

Dr.A.Srinath, 

   (Dean Skill Devlopment and Student Progression) 

 

 

 

  


